
 

 
Moved By Councillor Adam Bureau  Resolution No.: 
Last Name Printed Bureau  320-22 

Seconded By 
 
Councillor Nicole Beatty 

 
Council Date: 

Last Name Printed Beatty  September 12, 2022 
 
 
WHEREAS at the Regular Council meeting on September 12, 2022, Council 
considered correspondence from Keith Herrring, DBIA Board of 
Management, regarding a request to implement a one (1) hour grace period 
for parking during the month of December  
 
NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED THAT Council grant the 1 (one) 
hour grace period from December 1st to December 31st, 2022, for 
Downtown Cobourg  
 

The Corporation of the  
Town of Cobourg Resolution 


